11.4 Guidelines for the student’s lab copy
Remind students that Department of Education inspectors may call out to the school at some stage and inspect their copies. 

Students should have a sense of ownership of and responsibility for their lab copies. 

A circular was sent to schools dealing with the issue of lab copies; it is a rather intimidating piece but it might come in handy when trying to coerce encourage students to keep their copies up to date. 

There is also a set of guidelines available from the Physical Sciences Initiative on what the Department expect from these copies.
Students should also be encouraged to include the following in their reports:
· Leave the first two pages of your experiment copy free for a list of contents.  
Then number each subsequent page. 
· Include both the date and who you did the experiment with.
· Write your report in the first person singular (I measured the length etc.)
· Have a different line for each numbered point.
· Consider the following when writing their account of the procedure: could a colleague repeat the experiment based only on your report?
· Take up their copies and correct after the first experiment. It’s easier to identify and correct bad habits if they are identified early.
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